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Official comment on CATCH project Case #2025-5

From Daniel Watts <dwatts@dimentech.com>
Date Mon 6/23/2025 7:56 PM
To Landuse Secretary <landuse@warnernh.gov>

This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you are 100% sure that it
is safe.

To the Warner Zoning Board of Adjustment,

This letter is regarding ZBA Case #2025-5, also referred to as "CATCH Special Exception®.

| have two comments:

1.1am in favor of the project. | realize this is not a popularity contest, but I'm hopeful that the ZBA
will perform their due diligence and approve the project with any necessary conditions that
would be appropriate.

2. There are other public comments that are anonymous. For the sake of the historical records, |
think it would be in the interest of the Town that the authors of submitted comments be
identified. During in-person public meetings, the Chair typically asks speakers to identify
themselves. | think the same rules should apply to written comments.

Sincerely,

Daniel Watts
Newmarket Rd




